2023/24 - Coach Coordinator Year End Report

The 2023/24 CMHA Coach Coordinator role was part of many positive changes that oversaw

the U7 through U21 age groups. With a list of three coaches on hand, a Coach Committee was
put in place to interview applicants and share with them coaching tools available to them which
included the new Development Coordinator positions and an online coaching tool, CoachThem.

CoachThem proved to be of incredible value to the coaches and membership as 1257 drills and
446 programs were created and shared by our coaches.

The Coach Committee created the following:

- an application process which included approximately 60 applicants being interviewed.
- placed successful candidates(approximately 40 Head Coaches) with teams in both the
representative and recreational divisions.

- A mid season and end of season survey for the membership about their experience
with their coaching group (approximately 550 responses).

This season saw the return of the Coach vs Coach Game and was held at Poirier Arena while
raising money for the SHARE Society. Approximately 35 coaches played in the game and the
event was a success.

The Coach Coordinator organized and hosted 40 plus Coaches from across the LMD for a
one-day Development 1 Certification, instructed by Craig Fraser.

Prior to the season's end, the Coach Committee has recommended five Head Coaches for
ratification to the CMHA BOD for the 2024/25 season.

To date, approximately 15 recreational coaches have notified the Coach Coordinator they would
like to return as a Head Coach next season.

Thank you,
Ryan
Ryan Newman

Coach Coordinator
Coquitlam Minor Hockey Association



